October 17, 2014

Madison County Board of Supervisors
Attn: Mark Houston

P.O. Box 608

Canton, MS 39046

Re:  The Vision Subdivision — Part One-A
Duplicate Street Name
Canton, MS 39046

Dear Mark,

It has come to our attention that there is an error on a street name in The Vision Subdivision —
Part One-A. Pine Cove, as it is listed on the plat, is a duplicate name from another road in the
county. At the request of the owner and through coordination with the Madison County E-911

office, the road name of Maple Cove is available and we request ratification of the existing plat
to reflect this change.

Please find attached the letter from Madison County E-911.

If you have any further questions/comments, feel free to contact me at 662-312-9672.

Sincerely,

Cline Properties, LLC

CC: Ronnie Lott, Chancery Clerk
Rudy Warnock, County Engineer
Willie Cline, Cline Properties
Jennifer Carpenter, Madison County E-911 Administration
John Granberry, P.E.

CLINE PROPERTIES, LLC
1364 STUMP BRIDGE ROAD
CANTON, MS 39046



. ‘BOARD OF SUPERVISORS Madison County, Mississippi

E-911 Office 146 W. Center Street, Room 203, PO Box 608, Canton, MS 39046
T: (601) 859-6485 F: (601) 859-4743

October 10, 2014

Cline Properties
1364 Stump Bridge Rd.
Canton. MS 39046

Mr. Cline,

As per our conversation pertaining to The Vision Subdivision, the final plat filed must be ratified through the
Board of Supervisors, due to the fact it was platted with a street name (Pine Cove) that already exist in Madison
County.

Also per our conversation, you inquired on the availability of the street name Maple Cove. After research, we
have found that street name to be available and is approved by our office to be used as a replacement for Pine
Cove.

Upon receipt of this letter, please contact Rudy Warnock’s office at 601-855-2250 to determine the next step in
completing the ratification process. After the plat is ratified, our office will continue the process of getting the
street names added to the Madison County Road Registry and assigning addresses. Should you have any
additional questions or if I can further assist you with this matter, please contact our office at 601-859-4188.

Thank you,

7 Can XA
Jenpifer Carpenter
adison County E-911 Administration

v/ oh Warnock and Associates
Madison County Planning and Zoning
File




